
In The News… 

                                                

 
"Loving to learn as we build friendship and faith" 

 

 
 

Easter Service  
The school community joined together at St Paul’s Church for an Easter service this week. It was such a moving worship 
with readings, songs, prayers and reflections; it was a wonderful opportunity for us all to stop and think about this 
important Christian celebration. Thank you to Mrs Hancock, Craig Ryalls, Debbie and the team for putting the service 
together, photos will be added to the school gallery.  

 

Seesaw 
We hope you have been enjoying Seesaw and receiving updates about your child’s learning. If you haven’t yet returned 
your permission slip, it’s not too late! It’s such a great opportunity to stay up-to-date with what is going on in your child’s 
classroom and teachers share ideas as to how learning can continue at home.  
Please be reminded that Seesaw is for celebrating and sharing learning and questions or concerns regarding individual 
pupils should be brought into school to be discussed with the class teacher. 

 

Parking in school 
Several reports have been brought to my attention this week of parents/carers turning dangerously at the gate at the start 
of the day or driving at speed into our car park to drop off at breakfast club. Children’s safety is paramount and we ask you 
to take care when dropping off and collecting your child. 

 

Author Visit 
Unfortunately we had to cancel our author visit this week because of the snow, this will be postponed to term 5! 

 

Sport Relief 
To celebrate and raise money for Sport Relief, we will be holding a non-uniform day on Thursday 29th March. We invite 
children to pay £1 to wear own clothes/sportswear into school and take part in a sporting activity during the day. 

 

NSPCC Sponsorship  
Please return sponsor forms and money to school by Monday 26th March.  

 

Year 5/6 Mr Walker Concert  
M Walker’s Year 5/6 concert has been postponed to Monday 16th April. We are sorry for the inconvenience and hope you 
can make this new date.  

 

Easter Holidays  
The last day of the spring term is Thursday 29th March, we will be back in school on Monday 16th April. We are looking 
forward to starting our ‘One World, One Team’ topic.  

 

Communications Home                  Copies of letters are available on the website 
 
 
 

Year group Content Date of event 

   

 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Weavers 

Headteacher 

FOSSP notices  email: fossp2@gmail.com      Text: 07704 917418 

 28/3/18 – Easter egg hunt after school – we would love some chocolate donations and/or cakes on the day. 

 Second hand school uniform available in the mobile every day. Pay in the office. 

 100 club draw every month with 3 cash prizes – be in it to win it! 

 We would love donations of books, CDs and DVDs for our charity market stall in June. 

Friday 23
rd

 March 

2018  

Newsletter 25 

 

                             

mailto:fossp2@gmail.com

